SOMERSWORTH, NEW HAMPSHIRE

City of Somersworth One Government Way Somersworth, NH 03878



City Hall 603.692.4262 www.somersworth.org

November 1, 2012

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission ATTN: Debra Howland, Executive Director 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

Dear Ms. Howland:

It has been brought to our attention that a revision to the plan prepared by Civilworks, Inc. for the above referenced project is necessary to further clarify the scope of the work depicted thereon. Please find attached herewith a copy of a revised plan entitled "Proposed Water Service Installations, Tax Map 1, Lots 25-1, 35, 36, and 39-1, Goodwin Road and Rollins Road, Rollinsford, New Hampshire"; sheet 1 of 1; Revision 2.

No aspect of the service locations and the specific homes served will change as a result of this revision. All construction requirements and review input offered by the City of Somersworth and its consultants remain unchanged. The only change to the plan consists of removal of an incorrect tax map and lot number identification. The original Franchise Petition Application referenced Lot #'s 25, 34, 36 & 39; the correct Lot #'s (and corresponding Owner name) should be Lot #'s 25 (Janetos), 35 (Janetos), 36 (Baker) and 39 (Whitehouse).

The locations served remain the same and the intent of the plan, as stated in General Note 1, remains consistent. The locations coincide with those listed on page 1 of the Petition Pursuant to RSA 362:4, III-a and RSA 374:22 to Extend Water Service Area, as prepared by Mitchell Municipal Group, P.A., and those same properties more fully described in deeds attached therewith as Exhibit 1.

We trust this material will be acceptable to complete the subject revision request. Please feel free to call me if you should have any questions.

Sincerely

Robert M. Belmore, ICMA-C

City Manager

CC: Mark Naylor, Director of PUC Water Division

Proud past, bright future



